PARKS DEPARTMENT

The Parks Department is proud to report that there is more and more activity at Allen Field. The use of the playground, baseball fields and our annual 4th of July celebration keeps the park busy.

Bob Bedard and his hard working crew of volunteers repaired the roof on the Allen Field Grand Stand this past summer. Hopefully this summer Bob can again rally his troops to finish the other buildings at Allen Field.   

It is always hard to remember everyone that has helped over the past year, so we want to thank everyone that made Allen Field such a nice place to visit. 

The Town Common is still a stop for many driving through Ashby on a spring or fall afternoon to look around, relax for a moment and realize what a great place it is. The Band concerts on Wednesday night during the summer are attended by many and enjoyed by all. 

Once again the common’s ground crew kept the common mowed and trimmed to perfection. Bill Seymour and Stephanie Lammi kept care of the common, town hall and any other open grass for the town.

The tennis and basketball courts are seeing more activity each year.

Once again the Parks Department would like to thank all of those who donate time to keep the parks clean and to the Highway Department for helping with equipment when it’s needed.
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